
 

From the Pastor                    September 29, 2024 
       

We will be celebrating the 

HOMEGOING of our 

faithful friend Tommy 

Marlowe this coming  

Saturday, October 5th here 

at the Church. Receiving friends from 10-11am, the  

funeral service itself will begin at 11am with the  

Graveside service immediately following. This is such a 

special time for our church family as it is the weekend of 

our 83rd HOMECOMING Celebration as well. See in-

sert for the weekend schedule for our Homecoming 

events. What a JOY to have a HOMEGOING and 

HOMECOMING Celebration all in the same weekend!  

 

ELECTION TIME!! 
As this years Election quickly approaches be in constant 

prayer about who the Lord would have you VOTE for. 
These are crucial days and it is VERY important to 
VOTE if you are able. Early in-person Voting begins 

October 17th - November 2nd at 3pm. General election 
is on Tuesday, November 5th. If you are able to provide 

transportation for some that may need it or if you need 
transportation yourself, please let Pastor or Mrs. Shana 
know. Mrs. Shana will have a list of all the candidates 

this coming week.  
 
 

 



Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Morning: 
Dawn Fitz 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Melissa Marlowe 

 

 
Kids Club begins this Wednesday, October 2nd. Pray 

for the leaders and all the kids, that the Lord will 
change hearts. God does Great things through kids 

sometimes, helps us all to learn. 
 

NOVEMBER IS MISSIONS MONTH! 
We will have different preachers with us each week as the month 

goes by. Pray for the entire month as we hear from different  
Missionaries about their Ministry they are in. We will kick off the 

Month with a Parade of Missionaries, we are still in need of  
people to represent these Ministries. Please talk to Shana M. or 
Judy B. if you are interest or you can sign up on the sheet in the 

vestibule. Thank you to all who have already signed up. 
 

REVIVAL with Evangelist Mark Lancaster  
begins Wednesday, December 4th - Sunday,  

December 8th. Invite others to join us! 
 

Bro. Scott Pauley is scheduled to be with us Wednesday,  

December 18th. Expect God to Move among us as we have 

many different events to end the 2024 year out! 

 

Stewardship Report  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….   $4,123.50 
Faith Promise ................       516.00         
Other Missions ..............            0.00 
Building Fund  ................            5.00 
Parking Lot  ................        319.00 
Miscellaneous  ................          18.50  
 

Total……………..……     $4,982.00 
                                                          


